
«Miniíí:

Congressman Pete McCloskey 
305 Grant Avenue 
Palo Alto, California

Dear Congressman McCloskey:

On behalf of the East Palo Alto Citizens' Conwittee on Incorporation, 

(EPACCI), I want to extend our gracious appreciation for your participation 

at the luncheon on October 25, 1980. Please extend our thanks to all of 

your staff, especially Ms. Tommie Williams, for their cooperation and assis­

tance.

Your comments were informative and provocative. It was unique and timely 

to have a "working meeting" on incorporation with key stakeholders from 

government and the community. The three tasks which you outlined define the 

scope of our work over the next several months and beyond.

EPACCI will keep you informed of our progress on a regular basis. If you 

have any questions, please contact us.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Carmaleit Oakes 
Convenor, EPACCI
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